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Ideas, Political Power, and Public
Policy Daniel Beland 2018-04-19
Through the last couple of decades,
scholars on both sides of the
Atlantic have increasingly emphasized
the importance of political ideas in
understanding processes of change and
stability in politics and public
policy. Yet, surprisingly, relatively
little has been done to more clearly
and stringently conceptualize the
relationship between political power
and the role of ideas in public
policy and political development.
This volume addresses this major
lacuna in the policy and political
studies literature by bringing some
of best scholars in the field, who
each write about the relationship
between ideas and power in politics
and public policy. The contributions
frame the concept of ideational power
and explore ways in which ideas shape
power relations, across a number of
distinct countries and policy areas.
The topics covered include austerity,
coalition building, monetary policy,
social policy, tax policy, and
macroeconomic indicators. The volume
features a short introduction written
by the co-editors, and a final,
recapitulative essay prepared by Mark
Blyth, one of the most cited scholars
public-topics-24

in the field. This book was
previously published as a special
issue of the Journal of European
Public Policy.
Big Ideas in Collaborative Public
Management Lisa Blomgren Bingham
2014-12-18 The world of public
management is changing dramatically,
fueled by technological innovations
such as the Internet, globalism that
permits us to outsource functions
anywhere in the world, new ideas from
network theory, and more. Public
managers no longer are unitary
leaders of unitary organizations instead, they often find themselves
convening, negotiating, mediating,
and collaborating across borders."Big
Ideas in Collaborative Public
Management" brings together a rich
variety of big picture perspectives
on collaborative public management.
The chapters are all original and
written by distinguished experts.
Designed for practical application,
they range from examinations of under
what conditions collaborative public
management occurs to what it means to
be a collaborative leader.The
contributors address tough issues
such as legitimacy building in
networks, and discuss ways to engage
citizens in collaboration. They
examine the design of collaborative
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networks and the outcomes of
collaboration. Detailed introductory
and concluding chapters by the
editors summarize and critique the
chapters, and frame them as a
reflection of the state of
collaborative public management
today.
Church-state Issues in America Today:
Religious convictions and practices
in public life Ann W. Duncan 2008
Provides crucial insight into the
controversies surrounding issues
surrounding the separation of church
and state.
Book Building Methods of Public
issues in India Dr P Roopa
Reinvention of HUD on Management
Issues in Public Housing Programs
United States 1994
Public Reaction to Privacy Issues
United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Government Operations.
Subcommittee on Government
Information and Individual Rights
1981
A Systematic Review of Key Issues in
Public Health Stefania Boccia
2015-03-13 This wide-ranging study
reviews the state of public health
worldwide and presents informed
recommendations for real-world
solutions. Identifying the most
urgent challenges in the field, from
better understanding the causes of
acute diseases and chronic conditions
to reducing health inequities, it
reports on cost-effective, sciencebased, ethically sound interventions.
Chapters demonstrate bedrock skills
essential to developing best
practices, including flexible
thinking for entrenched problems,
conducting health impact assessments,
and working with decision-makers.
From these current findings come
long-term practice and policy goals
for preventing disease, promoting
health, and improving quality of
life, both locally and globally. A
sampling of the topics covered: ·
public-topics-24

Health trends of communicable
diseases. · Epidemiology of cancer
and principles of prevention. ·
Respiratory diseases and health
disorders related to indoor and
outdoor air pollution. · Public
health gerontology and active aging.
· Migrant and ethnic minority health.
· Public health genomics. A
Systematic Review of Key Issues in
Public Health offers graduate
students in the discipline a firm
grasp on the field as it presently
stands, and a clear set of directions
for its potential future.
Evaluating International Public
Health Issues Mbuso Precious Mabuza
2019-09-03 This book makes an
original contribution in addressing
contemporary critical discussions and
reflections on international health
policies, strategies, programmes,
systems, diseases, disasters, and
public health issues. It includes
reflections on how levels of
governance, development and technical
assistance affect countries’ disaster
readiness and health systems. In
addressing inequalities between the
rich and the poor, and unpacking how
this affects public health services,
policies, strategies and their
collective implementation, the book
aspires to improve standards of
public health and quality of life for
sustainable development globally. It
provides a comprehensive overview of
international health policies and aid
structures, and pays particularly
close attention to policies on
HIV/AIDS in the workplace, discussing
how HIV/AIDS has overshadowed noncommunicable diseases (NCDs) such as
hypertension and stroke, which are on
the rise. This book will be of great
benefit to students and researchers,
as well as policymakers in
governmental and non-governmental
organisations, who have an interest
in achieving greater sustainability
and improved health for populations
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in low-, middle- and high-income
countries. It will be an
indispensable book for students in
Public Health programmes, and related
courses.
The Power of Public Ideas Robert B.
Reich 1990 Edited and contributed to
by one of America's most respected
political and economic thinkers, and
containing essays by an impressive
roster of experts, The Power of
Public Ideas offers a controversial,
timely, and incisive analysis of the
impact of the public interest on
governmental policy making.
Public Services Issues with Rare and
Archival Law Materials Michael
Widener 2013-09-13 “Rare books and
archives come alive when consulted by
readers and researchers.” --from the
Introduction In the administrative
and budgetary environment of law
librarianship, outstanding reference
service is crucial to the survival
and growth of special collections.
Public Services Issues with Rare and
Archival Law Materials offers
practical suggestions for putting
these valuable special collections to
work. Each chapter gives clear,
proven advice on making the most of
rare book sections and archives to
contribute to the mission of their
libraries and parent institutions.
Public Services Issues with Rare and
Archival Law Materials provides a
comprehensive overview of issues in
using these special collections. It
begins with an original study of the
research habits of legal historians,
which can help you plan a strategy
for making your collection more
accessible to scholars. It concludes
with thoughtful consideration of the
ethical issues of using archived
papers, balancing the scholar’s need
to understand the inner workings of
the legal system against the need for
private court deliberations and
attorney-client privilege. This wideranging book provides the tools you
public-topics-24

need for keeping archives in active
service, including: detailed
instructions for the care and use of
rare legal materials ideas for
creating exhibits and outreach
activities, including Web sites
suggestions for working with early
books on Roman and canon law
practical techniques for using
archives in litigation and
cooperating with attorneys a
bibliography of law-related archives
and rare-book librarianship This
essential book will assist rare book
librarians and archivists to provide
better reference service by providing
examples of best practice and
solutions to common problems. Public
Services Issues with Rare and
Archival Law Materials is an
indispensable resource for law
librarians, archivists, and scholars.
Computer-based national information
systems : technology and public
policy issues.
Issues in Communication, Media and
Public Relations Emrah Doğ
an
2018-09-29
Model Rules of Professional Conduct
American Bar Association. House of
Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of
Professional Conduct provides an upto-date resource for information on
legal ethics. Federal, state and
local courts in all jurisdictions
look to the Rules for guidance in
solving lawyer malpractice cases,
disciplinary actions,
disqualification issues, sanctions
questions and much more. In this
volume, black-letter Rules of
Professional Conduct are followed by
numbered Comments that explain each
Rule's purpose and provide
suggestions for its practical
application. The Rules will help you
identify proper conduct in a variety
of given situations, review those
instances where discretionary action
is possible, and define the nature of
the relationship between you and your

3/10

Downloaded from roar.nevadaprc.org on
August 15, 2022 by guest

clients, colleagues and the courts.
Issues in Advertising, Mass
Communication, and Public Relations:
2011 Edition 2012-01-09 Issues in
Advertising, Mass Communication, and
Public Relations: 2011 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that
delivers timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about
Advertising, Mass Communication, and
Public Relations. The editors have
built Issues in Advertising, Mass
Communication, and Public Relations:
2011 Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can
expect the information about
Advertising, Mass Communication, and
Public Relations in this eBook to be
deeper than what you can access
anywhere else, as well as
consistently reliable, authoritative,
informed, and relevant. The content
of Issues in Advertising, Mass
Communication, and Public Relations:
2011 Edition has been produced by the
world’s leading scientists,
engineers, analysts, research
institutions, and companies. All of
the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written,
assembled, and edited by the editors
at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a
source you can cite with authority,
confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Public Opinion on Environmental
Issues 1980
Contemporary Social Issues in East
Asian Societies: Examining the
Spectrum of Public and Private
Spheres Merviö, Mika Markus
2014-01-31 While the balance between
private and public sectors are based
primarily on the experiences of the
wealthy societies in Western Europe
and North America, the global reach
and increased political weight of
East Asian economies is bound to
influence other societies as well.
public-topics-24

Contemporary Social Issues in East
Asian Societies: Examining the
Spectrum of Public and Private
Spheres focuses on modern highly
developed East Asian societies and
their social issues, particularly
ones that are related to family,
institution, and health. By examining
the modernized global society and its
connectedness, this book is a vital
resource for researchers, students,
and academicians interested in the
distinctive features connected with
local, social and cultural traditions
of East Asian society.
Public Relations and the History of
Ideas Simon Moore 2014-04-16 This
innovative book explores ten great
works, by well-known thinkers and
orators, whose impact has been
intellectual, practical and global.
Most of the works significantly
precede public relations as a phrase
or profession, but all are in no
doubt about the force of planned
public communication, and the power
that lies with those managing the
process. The works are stimulating
and diverse and were written to
address some of society’s biggest
challenges. Although not
traditionally the focus of public
relations research, they have all had
a global impact as communicators and
as the foundation for fundamental
ideas, from spirituality to war and
economics to social justice. Each
addresses the implications of
structured communication between
organizations and societies, and
scrutinizes or advocates activities
that are now central to PR and its
morality. They could not ignore PR,
and PR cannot ignore them. This book
will be essential reading for
researchers and scholars in public
relations and communication and will
also be of inter-disciplinary
interest to study in sociology,
literature, philosophy, politics and
history.
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Ebook: Issues in Public Health:
Challenges for the 21st Century
Martin McKee 2022-04-04 What is
public health and why is it
important? By looking at the
foundations of public health, its
historical evolution, the themes that
underpin public health and the
increasing importance of
globalization, this book provides
thorough answers to these important
questions. Written by experts in the
field, the book discusses the core
issues of modern public health, such
as tackling vested interests head on,
empowering people so they can make
healthy decisions, and recognising
the political nature of the issues.
The new edition has been updated to
identify good modern public health
practice, evolving from evidence. New
features include: •A completely
revised and restructured Table of
Contents, including a newly expanded
section, focusing covering the
contemporary issues facing public
health •Updates on the expanding role
of public health, covering the issues
of sustainability and climate change,
human rights, genetics and armed
conflict •New chapters on: - Noncommunicable diseases and health,
addressing obesity, nutrition and
mental health - Conflict and Health,
looking into the impact of conflict
on individual health (primary and
secondary), mental health, the health
service and infectious diseases Ethics and public health concerning
human rights and public health,
including global human rights
policies, tensions surrounding
compulsory vaccination, treatment and
medical examination, the role of
quarantine and detention as public
health measures, medical information
sharing and rights, and the balance
of rights within different cultural
settings - Communicating health,
explaining the barriers to
communicating public health messages,
public-topics-24

overcoming barriers; role of media in
health messages, complexity and
miscommunication, fake news and the
communication of facts •Examination
of the impact of globalization on
higher and lower income countries
•Exploration of the tension between
the population approach and the
personal behaviour change model of
health promotion •New and expanded
varieties of self-assessment
activities to help understanding and
learning of the topics Issues in
Public Health is an ideal
introductory text for higher
education students studying public
health in depth. Series Editors:
Rosalind Plowman and Nicki Thorogood.
Elites, Ideas, and the Evolution of
Public Policy M. Smyrl 2016-04-30
Seen from the outside, the world of
politics and policy-making seems to
be in constant flux. Combining
theoretical analysis with primary
research, this book brings new light
to the neglected problem of why
individuals with a vested interest in
current policies nevertheless promote
reform.
Public Health Issues in Disaster
Preparedness Lloyd F. Novick 2003
Health Policy & Management
Private Troubles or Public Issues?
Walter Lorenz 2018-11-09 This book
bears testimony to the value of a
progressive form of academisation of
social work education in most
European countries, including former
communist countries which had to reestablish social work education. It
also manifests the confidence of
contributors in belonging to a
serious academic discipline, and the
fruitfulness of bringing research
‘home’ from neighbouring disciplines
such as sociology, psychology, social
policy, or pedagogy into the
mainstream of social work. The
contributions to this book converge
on a small number of core issues for
contemporary social work. These are
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methodologically the
conceptualisation of different and
interacting dimensions of diversity,
and practically the defence of
professionalism and discretion
against encroachment by neo-liberal
ideologies and cost-cutting
regulations. In so doing, this
underscores that theory matters in
social work. Authentic social work
research can demonstrate that social
work practice has no reason to shy
away from basing itself on evidence
and being professionally accountable
as long as its notion of evidence
recognises and does justice to the
complexity of social problems and
acknowledges the value of intersubjectivity in producing useable and
ethically grounded evidence. This
book was originally published as a
special issue of the European Journal
of Social Work.
Private Schools and Public Issues
Irene Fox 1985-06-18
Issues in Global, Public, Community,
and Institutional Health: 2011
Edition 2012-01-09 Issues in Global,
Public, Community, and Institutional
Health: 2011 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that
delivers timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about
Global, Public, Community, and
Institutional Health. The editors
have built Issues in Global, Public,
Community, and Institutional Health:
2011 Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can
expect the information about Global,
Public, Community, and Institutional
Health in this eBook to be deeper
than what you can access anywhere
else, as well as consistently
reliable, authoritative, informed,
and relevant. The content of Issues
in Global, Public, Community, and
Institutional Health: 2011 Edition
has been produced by the world’s
leading scientists, engineers,
analysts, research institutions, and
public-topics-24

companies. All of the content is from
peer-reviewed sources, and all of it
is written, assembled, and edited by
the editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and
available exclusively from us. You
now have a source you can cite with
authority, confidence, and
credibility. More information is
available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Mass Media and Public Issues
Issues in Global, Public, Community,
and Institutional Health: 2013
Edition 2013-05-01 Issues in Global,
Public, Community, and Institutional
Health: 2013 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ book that delivers
timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about
Additional Research. The editors have
built Issues in Global, Public,
Community, and Institutional Health:
2013 Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can
expect the information about
Additional Research in this book to
be deeper than what you can access
anywhere else, as well as
consistently reliable, authoritative,
informed, and relevant. The content
of Issues in Global, Public,
Community, and Institutional Health:
2013 Edition has been produced by the
world’s leading scientists,
engineers, analysts, research
institutions, and companies. All of
the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written,
assembled, and edited by the editors
at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a
source you can cite with authority,
confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Key Topics in Public Health E-Book
Linda Ewles 2005-05-24 Key Topics is
a short, easy-to-read text that
provides basic information about
twelve key topics in public health,
such as diabetes, cancer, smoking and
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teenage pregnancy, and how prevention
and health promotion should be
tackled at community and one-to-one
levels. The twelve topics are the
'must-dos' of public health action.
They have been selected because they
are those addressed in current
national public health strategies
such as Saving Lives: our healthier
nation , and comparable strategies in
Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland.
Many are the subject of National
Service Frameworks and other national
policies and plans; they are often
accompanied by targets which health
workers are expected to meet.
Accessible and useful, in clear plain
English. Provides a foundation for
further study, planning a work
programme, or planning a strategy to
meet targets. Practical focus: on
health inequalities and how to tackle
them, and on help for practitioners
who work at a community and one-toone level. Explicit links to national
current public health policy and
targets. Reflects recommendations
based on best practice and evidence
of effectiveness. Focuses on a topic
framework (except for the last two
chapters) in contrast to other
frameworks for health promotion and
public health. Attractive layout
making full use of bullet points and
boxes. Simple line diagrams or tables
to illustrate each chapter.
Japanese Public Opinion on U.S.
Troops in Korea and Related Korean
Issues United States Information
Agency. Office of Research 1977
Greener Public Purchasing Issues and
Practical Solutions OECD 2000-08-30
This publication describes the
successes, the efforts and the
difficulties encountered with greener
public purchasing within Member
countries by focusing on the role and
concerns of the officials that
operate purchasing.
Electronic Funds Transfers and
Payments: The Public Policy Issues
public-topics-24

Elinor Solomon 2013-04-17
Modern Public Information Technology
Systems: Issues and Challenges
Garson, G. David 2007-03-31 Examines
the most important dimensions of
managing IT in the public sector and
explores the impact of IT on
governmental accountability and
distribution of power, the
implications of privatization as an
IT business model, and the global
governance of IT.
Public, Animal, and Environmental
Aquaculture Health Issues Michael L.
Jahncke 2002-04-04 The first volume
to thoroughly address health concerns
in the aquaculture industry
Aquaculture-farming aquatic plants
and organisms-is one of the fastest
growing sectors of agriculture, yet
attention to aquaculture health
concerns has not been equal to the
rate of the industry's expansion.
Public, Animal, and Environmental
Aquaculture Health Issues serves as a
valuable guide to new enterprises,
regulatory agencies, and government
agencies that are concerned with
safe, controlled aquaculture
development. The majority of
aquaculture products pose no
significant health risk; however,
like traditional farming operations,
aquaculture has associated risks to
employees, animals, the environment,
and the consumer. This book addresses
potential unanticipated risks from
the perspectives of both
industrialized and nonindustrialized
countries, as well as how to mitigate
these risks. Chapters include: *
Status of World Fisheries and the
Role of Aquaculture * Aquaculture
Associated Public, Animal, and
Environmental Health Issues in
Nonindustrialized and Industrialized
Countries * Hazard Analysis Critical
Control Point and Aquaculture *
Aquaculture and International Trade
Regulations * Future Considerations
of Global Aquaculture Aquaculture
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business owners, managers, producers,
manufacturers, research and academic
scientists, government officials,
consultants, and food safety
specialists will find Public, Animal,
and Environmental Aquaculture Health
Issues to be a valuable addition to
their professional libraries.
Issues for Debate in American Public
Policy CQ Researcher, 2016-05-24 This
collection of non-partisan reports
written by award-winning CQ
Researcher journalists focuses on
provocative current policy issues. As
an annual publication that comes
together just months before it goes
to press, the volume is all new and
as up-to-date as possible. And
because it’s CQ Researcher, the
policy reports are expertly
researched and written, showing all
sides of an issue. Chapters follow a
consistent organization—exploring
three issue questions, then offering
background, current context, and a
look ahead—and feature a pro/con
debate box. All issues include a
chronology, bibliography, photos,
charts, and figures. All selections
are brand new and explore some of
today’s most significant American
public policy issues, including the
marijuana industry, air pollution and
climate change, racial conflict,
housing discrimination, campus sexual
assault, transgender rights,
reforming veteran’s health care, and
immigrant detention.
Issues in Global, Public, Community,
and Institutional Health: 2012
Edition 2013-01-10 Issues in Global,
Public, Community, and Institutional
Health: 2012 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ eBook that
delivers timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about
Epidemiology. The editors have built
Issues in Global, Public, Community,
and Institutional Health: 2012
Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can
public-topics-24

expect the information about
Epidemiology in this eBook to be
deeper than what you can access
anywhere else, as well as
consistently reliable, authoritative,
informed, and relevant. The content
of Issues in Global, Public,
Community, and Institutional Health:
2012 Edition has been produced by the
world’s leading scientists,
engineers, analysts, research
institutions, and companies. All of
the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written,
assembled, and edited by the editors
at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a
source you can cite with authority,
confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Public Policy Issues Research Trends
Sophie J. Evans 2008 In any society,
governmental entities enact laws,
make policies, and allocate
resources. This is true at all
levels. Public policy can be
generally defined as a system of
laws, regulatory measures, courses of
action, and funding priorities
concerning a given topic promulgated
by a governmental entity or its
representatives. Individuals and
groups often attempt to shape public
policy through education, advocacy,
or mobilisation of interest groups.
Shaping public policy is obviously
different in Western-style
democracies than in other forms of
government. But it is reasonable to
assume that the process always
involves efforts by competing
interest groups to influence policy
makers in their favour. A major
aspect of public policy is law. In a
general sense, the law includes
specific legislation and more broadly
defined provisions of constitutional
or international law. There are many
ways that the law can influence how
survivors of violence against women
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are treated and the types of services
they receive.
Critical Issues in Public Art Harriet
Senie 1998-10-17 In this
groundbreaking anthology, twenty-two
artists, architects, historians,
critics, curators, and philosophers
explore the role of public art in
creating a national identity,
contending that each work can only be
understood by analyzing the context
in which it is commissioned, built,
and received. They emphasize the
historical continuum between
traditional works such as Mount
Rushmore, the Washington Monument,
and the New York Public Library
lions, in addition to contemporary
memorials such as the Vietnam
Veterans Memorial and the Names
Project AIDS Quilt. They discuss the
influence of patronage on form and
content, isolate the factors that
precipitate controversy, and show how
public art overtly and covertly
conveys civic values and national
culture. Complete with an updated
introduction, Critical Issues in
Public Art shows how monuments,
murals, memorials, and sculptures in
public places are complex cultural
achievements that must speak to
increasingly diverse groups.
Emergent Public Health Issues in the
US-Mexico Border Region Cecilia
Ballesteros Rosales 2017-02-16 USMexico border region area has unique
social, demographic and policy forces
at work that shape the health of its
residents as well as serves as a
microcosm of migration health
challenges facing an increasingly
mobile and globalized world. This
region reflects the largest migratory
flow between any two nations in the
world. Data from the Pew Research
Center shows over the last 25 years
there has never been lower than
140,000 annual immigrants from Mexico
to the United States (with peaks over
700,000). This migratory route is
public-topics-24

extremely hazardous due to natural
(e.g., arid and hot desert regions)
and human made barriers as well as
border enforcement practices tied to
socio-political and geopolitical
pressures. Also, reflecting the
national interdependency of public
health and human services needs,
during the most recent five year
period surveyed the migratory flow
between the US and Mexico has equaled
that of the flow of Mexico to the US-both around 1.4 million persons. Of
particular public health concern,
within the US-Mexico region of both
nations there is among the highest
disparities in income, education,
infrastructure and access to health
care--factors within the World Health
Organization’s conceptualization of
the Social Determinants of Health,
and among the highest rates of
chronic disease. For instance obesity
and diabetes rates in this region are
among the highest of those monitored
in the world, with adult population
estimates of the former over 40% and
estimates in some population subgroups for the latter over 20%. The
publications reflected in this
Research Topic, all reviewed from
experts in the field, addressed many
of the public health issues in the US
Mexico Border Health Commission’s
Healthy Border 2020 objectives. Those
objectives-- broad public health
goals used to guide a diverse range
of government, research and
community-based stakeholders--include
Non Communicable Diseases (including
adult and childhood obesity-related
ones; cancer), Infectious Diseases
(e.g., tuberculosis; HIV; emerging
diseases--particularly mosquito borne
illnesses), Maternal and Child
Health, Mental Health Disorders, and
Motor Vehicle Accidents. Other
relevant public health issues
affecting this region, for example
environmental health, binational
health services coordination (e.g.,
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immunization), the impact of
migration throughout the Americas and
globally in this region, health
issues related to the physical
climate, access to quality health
care, discrimination/mistreatment and
well-being, acculturative/immigration
stress, violence, substance
use/abuse, oral health, respiratory
disease, and well-being from a social
determinants of health framework, are
critical areas addressed in these
publications or for future research.
Each of these Research Topic
publications presented applied
solutions (e.g., new programs,
technology or infrastructure) and/or
public health policy recommendations
relevant to each public health
challenge addressed.
Issues in the Coordination of Public
Welfare Programs United States.
Congress. Joint Economic Committee.
Subcommittee on Fiscal Policy 1973
Strategic Issues in Public-Private

public-topics-24

Partnerships Mirjam Bult-Spiering
2008-04-15 The book provides an
international overview of
developments in public-private
partnerships (PPP) in different
countries, and addresses the various
characteristics and approaches to
PPP. Drawing on a number of
international studies carried out by
the authors, the book describes the
rationale behind various PPP
approaches, looks at the process
aspects and dynamics of PPPs and aims
to stimulate a more strategic
discussion of PPP.
Public Policy and Social Issues
Marshall J. Breger 2003 Jewish
scholars and commentators address
various social issues and public
policies from a Jewish perspective.
Legislative Hearing to Address
Spectrum and Public Safety Issues
United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Energy and Commerce.
Subcommittee on Communications and
Technology 2012
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